) avalon center

Apritt é)%‘fﬁm Violence and Sexcual Assanlt Program

City of Crossville

392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

Attn: Sally Oglesby, City Clerk

Dear Sally,

The Avalon Center is requesting permission to hold a 5K run on Saturday, June 8" beginning at 8am. The
race will be kicked off at Stone Memorial High School. The race registration begins at 7am with the run
beginning at 8am. The race will conclude at approximately 9:30am or 10:00am.

The race route is attached and will commence at Stone Memorial High School and continue down Cook
Road to Stone Elementary and mclude all adjomlng roads.

Should you require additional informat_ion, please call me at the Avalon Center — 456 0747.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

o Wyetr

Carmen Wyatt, Executive Director

P.O. Box 3063 ¢ Crossville, Tennessee 38557 ¢ ph. 931.456.0747  fax 931.787.1057 < tty 931.337.5824




